
 
National Disability Call-In Day 

    
Wednesday, July 12, 2017 

 
 
 
The Senate is planning a vote on a revised version of the Better Care Reconciliation Act 
next week. This week, we need to tell them that any bill that caps Medicaid and repeals the 
Medicaid Expansion is unacceptable. In partnership with the Consortium for Citizens with 
Disabilities and other disability advocacy groups, we are proud to co-sponsor the National 
Disability Call-In Day! Join people with disabilities, families, and advocates around the country 
as we make sure our senators and governors have their phones are ringing off the hook with 
opposition to the Senate healthcare bill.  
 
TAKE ACTION and contact your Senators! Helpful scripts are available here. 
 
We NEED your voice more than ever!  

 
Thank you again for all of your advocacy so far. We can defeat this bill—with your help!  

http://bit.ly/BChcAdv

